
 

 

  

 

Slow-Pitch Softball Coaches Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

May 3, 2024 

 

The Slow-Pitch Coaches Advisory Committee met in the Activities Association Office on 

May 3, 2024, at 10:00 am.  Advisory Committee members present were Jason Wilson, 

Binger-Oney; Todd Williams, Jenks High School; Mike McDonald, Silo High School; Jackie 

Dollarhide, Caney High School; Chance Griffin, North Rock Creek High School; Tony 

Prichard, Stratford High School; Jeff Parnell, Stuart High School. OSSAA guest Richard 

Carney, Chris Ray. Representing the OSSAA Mike Clark. 

 

Meeting called to order. 

Action Items. 

1. School teams are allowed 3 scrimmages dates that must be finished by the third 

weekend of March.  Schools would still be allowed to play scrimmages after their 

regular season games had started.  Schools would not be allowed to miss school 

for scrimmages.  Motion made by Chance Griffin, seconded by Jeff Parnell.         

(Vote 7-0) 

2. Slow-Pitch softball entry deadline will be February 1.  Classification locked down on 

Friday February 21, 2024.  Motion made by Jason Wilson, seconded by Tony  

Prichard. (Vote 7-0) 

 

Item 2 was approved and will go into effect for the 2024-2025 School Year. 

 

Discussion Items 

1. B-5A classifying evenly. 

2. Ranking earlier 

3. Problems with ossaarankings 

4. Super Regionals 

5. Classes staying on one field at State Tournament 

 



 

 

 


